
Key issues

As highlighted in the previous Committee Report in December 2010 a ‘Service 
Level Agreement’ (SLA) is being developed with Belfast City Council and No 
Limat/BUS to deliver a programme of Sports development programmes, 
coaching and events. 

No Limat/BUS has been in partnership with Belfast City Council from the very 
start of this project and we are now in a position to enter into a formal 
agreement with them.  This is being developed by the department in 
conjunction with Legal Services.

Recommendation

Members are also asked to agree to the SLA with No Limat/BUS subject to a legal 
agreement to be drawn up by Legal Services


